
 

 
 
 
 

 
June 2025 

 
Dear Parents: 
 
 Thank you very much to the Holland Patent Central School District Learning 
Community for your support for the 2025-26 budget!  I would also like to congratulate 
Colt Brumm on his election to the Board Of Education. The continued support and 
encouragement the community provides to the students and staff of the Holland Patent 
Central School District is greatly appreciated. 
 
I would like to again invite our elementary students to join our Summer Reading Club.  
Each principal will be sending out a packet, which includes a book list and reading 
contract. Please return the completed contract in September so the District may 
recognize your child’s efforts.   
 
Have a safe and happy summer!  
 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Cheryl J. Venettozzi 
Superintendent of Schools 

 
 
 

A MESSAGE FROM THE FOOD SERVICE DIRECTOR 
  
I would like to thank everyone that utilizes the school lunch program.   If you see any 
of the cafeteria staff over the summer, please take the time to thank them.   Nothing 
we do here would be possible without all their hard work.  
  
I would also like to take this time to remind anyone with an outstanding lunch account 
balance to please get that settled up so that it does not interfere with end of year 
activities. 
  
If you are in need of summer meals, local school districts participate in the Summer 
Food Service Program (SFSP) and are open to ALL children 18 year old and younger. 
You do not need to be an enrolled student.  Under this program, nutritious meals are 
provided to all children 18 years and under free of charge.  Please 
visit www.romecsd.org for a list of sites, dates and times.  I will also post a link on the 
Holland Patent website under food service when more details become available. 
Contact Chris Whitmore, cwhitmore@romecsd.org for more details.  
  
Thanks again and have a great summer! 

  
Cliff Casab 
Food Service Director 
  
 


